
From: Dellaselva, Chris <CDellaselva@StamfordCT.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, September 28, 2023 10:34 AM 
To: Simmons, Caroline <CSimmons@StamfordCT.gov> 
Cc: Nguyen, Ngan <NNguyen@StamfordCT.gov>; Pe�se, Frank <FPe�se@StamfordCT.gov>; 
Butenwieser, Luke <LButenwieser@StamfordCT.gov>; Larson, Erik <ELarson@StamfordCT.gov> 
Subject: StreetPlans-Stamford Contract for Traffic Engineering Consultant for Stamford Vision Zero 
Ac�on Plan (RFP No. 893) 
 
Good morning Your Honor, 
 
Atached is a proposed Agreement with The Street Plans Collabora�ve, Inc. to be the City’s traffic 
engineering consultant for the Stamford Vision Zero Ac�on Plan. If agreeable, please forward this email 
and the attached Agreement to the City’s Board of Finance and Board of Representatives for 
consideration/approval. 
 
Street Plans will (1) work coopera�vely with the City’s Vision Zero Taskforce, other per�nent 
agencies/partners and the public to analyze the current state of Stamford’s roadways from a safety 
perspec�ve with par�cular focus on vulnerable users and (2) develop safety goals, themes, subsequent 
projects and policies/recommenda�ons/ac�ons for the City to achieve zero roadway fatali�es. Street 
Plans will be compensated for these services on an hourly basis, but not to exceed $249,820.00 in 
aggregate, inclusive of all allowances for certain direct costs.  
 
The Exhibits to the atached Agreement are too large to email, but may be accessed/reviewed here: 

htps://stamfordct1-my.sharepoint.com/:f:/g/personal/lbutenwieser_stamfordct_gov/Eu-
tgsvD8kNNgzU5vMBdKZ4BT47bWhHImPQNEtlyO4jz8Q?e=c6Nz6h 
 
Please contact Frank Pe�se, Transporta�on Bureau Chief, directly if you have specific ques�ons 
regarding these services, the associated fees or the City’s Vision Zero Ac�on Plan in general. You may, of 
course, reach out to me at your convenience if I may be of any further assistance to you in this mater. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Chris Dellaselva 
Assistant Corpora�on Counsel 
City of Stamford Office of Legal Affairs 
888 Washington Boulevard 
P.O. Box 10152 
Stamford, CT 06904-2152 
(203) 977-5762 
Fax: (203) 977-5560 
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